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New York, 03 December 2012 

Dear Brother, Dear Secretary-General Zahid Ali: 

Thank you for your kind letter dated 13 November 2012 which 

I have received with great appreciation. 

In order to ensure the institutional continuity of the 

relationship between the Union of the Comoros and EUCLID, I 

hereby accept your kind proposal to serve as Diplomatic High 

Steward of the Organization, as kindly offered, and in that 

role to continue the tradition of EUCLID's excellence in 

higher education to the diplomats and staff of its 

Participating States. I look forward to meeting your Special 

Representative in New York, Mr. Robin Van Puyenbroeck, as well 

as your Assistant Secretary General in Washington, Mr. Chad 

D' Amore, to further discuss avenues of action to strengthen 

the work of the Organization. 

Looking forward to hosting 

Assembly, I wish to 

General, the assurance 

Roubani 

His Excellency Secretary-General Syed Zahid 
EUCLID (Euclid University) 
Through the Washineton DC Liaison Office 

you at the next General 

Brother and Secretary-


